
 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

12. REPORTS FROM MEMBERS APPOINTED TO OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS 
 
 Last year the Board decided that reports be made from time to time by members appointed to serve 

on outside organisations. 
 
 Information reports were received from Mike Wall (Orana Park Wildlife Trust Board and Citizens 

Advice Bureau, Christchurch North), Barbara Stewart (Riccarton Bush Trust), Mark Kunnen (Keep 
Christchurch Beautiful) and Cheryl Colley/Ron Wright (Aurora Centre Trust). 

 
 George Hampton (Waimakariri/Eyre/Cust Rating Liaison Committee) and Yiyi Ku (Christchurch Streets 

and Gardens Awards Committee) would be presenting their reports to the Board in due course. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


